
 

 

 

 

 

 
November 4, 2013 
 
Chair and Members 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
Re: Update to Councillors’ Lounge 
 
It has been a number of years since the Councillors’ Lounge had been renovated.  Given that 
this room is used by Council to host a number of events, the furniture, paint and carpet requires  
updating. 
 
I respectfully request that the Civic Administration be requested to place funds in the 2014 
Budget to renovate the Councillors’ Lounge. 
 
I will be available to address any questions that may arise as a result of this request. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Harold Usher 
Councillor Ward 12 
 
  


